
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   February 25, 2014

Subject:   FCC File No. 0096-EX-ST-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The transmitters to be used on the frequency 172.9875 are indeed somewhat frequency agile so a
replcement for that channel is possible, and fine for NTIA to select it.   

Thanks for your help with this.   

Chris Imlay, counsel for the applicant MRTC Motorsport Communications.


